
From: Hill, Shannon
To: Mendez, Zacharias
Subject: RE: AB900 Schedule Update?
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 10:56:42 AM

Hi Zak,
 
Thanks for your coordination assistance. Yes, I was planning to send out a reminder to the full
project team today, but the schedule has changed. ESA provided updated deadlines last week, but I
was out of the office taking care of family business.
 
I will update the city instructions and schedule and send it out later today. However, so you can

coordinate with your team, the deadline for emails generated up through June 30th is July 7th.
 
Thanks!
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section
City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
 

From: Mendez, Zacharias 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 10:00 AM
To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: AB900 Schedule Update?
 
Hey Shannon, 
 
I am sending my team a reminder about the AB900 timeline and requirements today. I just
wanted to check in and see if there were any changes to the schedule since we pushed out
the EIR again?
 
Thanks,
Zak 
 
ZACHARIAS MENDEZ | Parks Planner
Parks, Recreation and Neighborhood Services 
City Hall | Tel: 408.793.4171
200 East Santa Clara Street, San José, CA 95113
Building Community Through Fun
sanjoseca.gov/prns    |  www.vivcallesj.org 
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